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Annual Review of TTC’s Safety, Health & Environment 
(SH&E) Management System 
TTC Audit & Risk Management Committee Decision 
 
The Audit & Risk Management Committee on June 5, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the Audit and Risk Management Committee: 

1. Re-affirm support for the approach to continuously improving the effectiveness of the 
TTC’s Safety, Health & Environment Management System, identifying priority safety, 
health and environment issues, and developing the TTC’s safety, health and 
environment goals and objectives as described in this report. 

2. Forward this report to the TTC Board for information. 


